NEW MEXICO

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
AZTEGC, NEW MEXICO

Decouler 10, 1956

L. G. Stearns
Hesperus, Colorade

Dear Mr. Stearnss

We are enclosing herewith a letter which was sent to
operators in the San Juan Basin psrtaining to the filing
of forms on wells drilled in this District.

We have moivﬂnothingmyourﬂlndianmllin
Section 36-22-1LW since you filed Notice of Intention
to Drill, Will you pleass file Miscellansous Reports,
and a Well log if the welll has been campleted.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Armold
Supervisor, Distriet #3
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